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Green Hope High School is now accepting applications for our limited seats in 
summer credit recovery.  Below is some information related to the process.  Please 
contact Assistant Principal Nicole Cush with questions. 
  
What is summer credit recovery for?  ​Summer credit recovery is primarily 
focused on credit recovery for courses that have been failed in the past.  The goal is 
to move more students toward on-time graduation and promotion.  Summer credit 
recovery is not intended for original credit in any subject area.  
  
How does summer credit recovery work?  ​Summer credit recovery instruction 
is through online content.   Students must provide their own transportation to 
summer school.  No school transportation is provided. There will be two sessions 
offered, depending upon student need.  
Session I 8:00 am - 11:30 am  
Session II 12:00 pm - 3:30 pm 
  
How do we apply?  ​Families interested in summer credit recovery should submit 
this ​application form​ by June 23, 2017.  Note that submitting in this form does not 
guarantee a seat in summer credit recovery.  Students will be prioritized based on 
need with preference going to seniors moving toward on-time graduation.  You will 
be notified if you are to attend after all applications have been considered and 
evaluated based upon enrollment criteria. 
  
What is the start date and application deadline?  ​Summer credit recovery 
classes will begin July 13 - August 11, 2017. Classes are scheduled from 8:00 
am-11:30 am and run Monday-Friday each week. The application deadline to apply 
is June 23, 2017. Students will be notified of a decision no later than June 30, 
2017. 
 

https://docs.google.com/a/wcpss.net/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfdehwkgHVCfMb4IxKVKRYzvu1OYik-6TvsHD-MnX2zKeWzJw/viewform
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